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Our Ref:  PF.dm.14.10.2021 
 
14th October 2021 
 
 
Councillor Ian Ward 
Leader, Birmingham City Council 
Council House Extension  
Margaret Street 
B3 3BG 
 
 
Dear Councillor Ward 
 
 
Request for Cross Party Meeting regarding recent attacks in the Gay Village  
 
 
On behalf of the Conservative Group and in my role as Shadow Cabinet Member for Social 
Inclusion, Community Safety and Equalities, we call upon the Council to hold a Cross-Party 
Meeting on how we can tackle the continued homophobic attacks in the Gay Village.   
 
As part of the meeting, representatives from the LGBTQIA+ Community, Mayor Andy Street and 
the Police and Crime Commissioner must be invited to attend the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Councillor Peter Fowler  
Shadow Cabinet Member for Social Inclusion, Community Safety and Equalities  
 
Cc:     Councillor John Cotton 

  Councillor Roger Harmer  


